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March 30, 1978 

Mr. W.H. Fritz, 
601 Booth Street, 
Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0E8 

?Dear Mr. Fritz. 

Thanks very much for your fossil determination of Spencella Sp. 

This confirms my suspicion of a 'thin* Stephen unit for this area 

I received your original letter (sent March 9th) and your copy 
(dated March 22nd) on the same day - March 28th. Our postal sys­
tem never fal ls to l ive up to Its reputation for Inefficiency. 

Best regards, 

CHEVRON STANDARD LIMITED 

L. Dekker 

LD/dy 


